
 

 

 
D. Hilton Associates Conducting Vice President of Lending Search  

for Fort Knox Federal Credit Union 
 
The Woodlands, Texas (January 2016) – The Executive Recruiting team at D. Hilton Associates, 
Inc. is conducting the search for a new Vice President of Lending for Fort Knox Federal Credit 
Union headquartered in Radcliff, Kentucky.  
 
The Vice President of Lending, a senior leadership position, is responsible for the credit union’s 
loan function management, monitoring all loan operations and developing policies and procedures 
to achieve goals and objectives. This is a position in the organization that participates in credit 
union strategic planning and the asset liability management committee. The ideal candidate is a 
talented and experienced individual with a strong background in mortgage lending who will 
research industry changes and trends within lending. By providing support to ensure products will 
improve the financial aspect of the members’ lives, this position requires clear communication skills 
and directions. Completion of a Bachelor’s degree in Finance or a related field or equivalent 
experience required. Master’s degree is preferred. Desired skills include previous credit union 
lending experience and strong supervisory skills.   
 
About Fort Knox Federal Credit Union 
Serving the Kentucky region, Fort Knox Federal Credit Union for over 60 years, Fort Knox Federal 
Credit Union is dedicated to serving its members by providing superior financial services. Currently, 
Fort Knox Federal Credit Union has over 76,000 members and 14 branch locations that are well 
located throughout the communities and earning over $1.05 billion in assets. The Credit Union 
provides a wide variety of banking services to choose from while delivering outstanding customer 
service. Fort Knox Federal Credit Union exists to improve the financial lives of its’ members-
owners.  
 
About D. Hilton Associates, Inc.  
D. Hilton Associates, Inc. is one of the most recognized credit union consulting firms in the country. 
Our major practice areas are Executive Recruiting, Compensation, Retention & Retirement, and 
Strategic Services. To date, D. Hilton has conducted over 2,700 successful searches for credit 
unions nationwide and has been employed by 95% of the largest credit unions in the country to fill 
senior executive management positions. For more information, please visit our website at 
www.dhilton.com. 
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